
IMPORTANT:  Changes at Darlington 
 

Coaches please share with your teams and your parents 
 

1.  NO DOGS ARE ALLOWED EVER! -   I can not stress this enough 

 

2. There are two areas where Sod has been put down – We MUST STAY OFF of 

these areas 

• First area is above the new wall in the sand before the hill by Volleyball 

Court – We are not running there anymore 

• Second area is between the bathrooms near the bus drop off 

 

Co-operation with the Parks Department request to stay off  

specific areas is Imperative 

 

3. The Old Large Building near the finish line is now off limits – Please make 

sure your athletes stay away from it. 

 

4. The Course has a few slight changes – 

 

• After the start, where the course turns into the sand – the course aims 

towards the bathrooms where a quick left then a quick right onto a new 

crushed stone path leads straight to the road and down to the lower lake.  

The course does not go towards the new wall at all – Please stay away. 

 

• Before reaching the cone in the sand by the lower lake – there will be an 

area that will be flagged off, and the course will be on the path only at 

that point – it will be easy to understand when seen – An official will be 

on site there for the meets. 
 

5. Buses will drop off, then go to park at the Campgaw parking area as in the 

past – Coaches that drive will be taken care of and told where to park at the 

drop off area. 

 

6. Parking must be in legal line spaces or the County Sheriff’s Officers will ticket. 



 

7. We will have a course preview night for coaches or team Representative’s to 

come see and bring back to their teams.  Do not bring your whole team!! 

 

Tuesday, September 7th @ 6PM by the Bus drop off area,  

we will show the changes on the course. 

 

8. Permits are still needed for teams to come up and practice at Darlington 

 

9. Race Days – Once the meet starts there will be no warming up or down on 

the course. 
 

10. Race Headquarters for Saturday Meets will be at the small Building between 

the bathrooms near the bus drop off site. 

 

 

If the Spectators can not cooperate with the Park rules 

(NO DOGS) – they will be banned from attending 

 

If our runners do not cooperate with staying off the 

sodded areas – there will be drastic course changes 


